
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Benny Rhyant 
To: Ed Offutt 
Subject: Re: Census 2020 Community Action Committee 
Date: Monday, December 30, 2019 2:00:26 PM 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

I would be happy to participate. 

On Mon, Dec 30, 2019, 1:08 PM Ed Offutt <eoffutt@ircgov.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon, Reverend Rhyant – 

Hope you’ve had a wonderful holiday season. 

Commissioner Susan Adams is trying to round out the Census 2020 Community Action 
Committee, and we’d like to put your name in front of the Board of County Commissioners 
for approval as our faith-based representative. 

I fully understand how busy you must be at this time of year, so if you don’t have time to fill 
out the Committee Application (see attached), would it be possible to have you simply reply 
to this email with an expression of your interest in applying for the position? 

Many thanks in advance for your kind assistance. 

Best regards 

ed 

Edwin J. Offutt 

Commissioner Assistant (Districts 2 and 3) 

Indian River County 

1801 27th Street 

Vero Beach, FL  32960-3388 

772-226-1919 (Office) 
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772-770-5334 (Fax) 

PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or 
from County officials regarding county business are considered to be public records and will be 
made available to the public and the media upon request. Your email messages and email 
address may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure. 
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